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We do not have the infrastructure in place to promote the use of battery or EV 

technology. Our grid simply cannot handle it.  

This bill ignores the diesel engine manufacturers dedication and progress in 

efficiency and cleaner burning engines. 

Oregon legislators will be closing business, raising operating costs, and jobs will be 

lost.  

And our goods and services will have increased costs as well as chaos in the Oregon 

delivery structure. 

I ask that you join Oregonians and support the postponement of this bill.  


